
From: Ian Morrison
To: councilmeeting
Subject: June 18 Council Meeting: Communication re Agenda Item MM 8.20
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To: Mayor John Tory and Members of Council
From: Ian Morrison, Board President
Spire Condominium, 33 Lombard Street
 Attention: Marilyn Toft, Council Secretariat

To: Mayor Tory and Members of Council

Re: Communication MM 8.20 — St. James Cathedral Heritage Lighting Project
 

Dear Mayor Tory and Councillors:
 

We were delighted to see Councillor Wong-Tam’s recommendations on this
 week’s Council agenda.  By adopting her recommendations, Council will
 complete a process initiated by the late Councillor McConnell, and advanced
 further by former Councillor Troisi.  
 

The lighting project will be a fitting use of Section 37 funds from developments
 near St. James Cathedral and Park.  Spire residents have a particular interest in
 the project since our building utilized development rights transferred from the
 Cathedral property.  However, I am confident that residents from across the
 city will share our excitement as a landmark building is appropriately
 illuminated.
 

Sincerely,
 

Ian Morrison  
President
Spire Condominium
33 Lombard Street
Toronto, ON
M5C 3H8
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